



Dear Parents and Carers, 

The children were very excited this morning when they arrived to see 
the Christmas tree up in the reception area. Thank you for all the lovely 
decorations that the children had made, they can continue to bring them 
in next week. It is lovely to see the variety. 

The football team played Nancledra this week and despite losing 3:2 Mr 
Ansell  was telling me how proud he is of the team. They are developing 
into a great team with some super skills and sportsmanship. Keep up the 
hard work boys! 

Sadly, this week we had to say goodbye to Linda Hodgson as she has 
decided to retire from her role as Chair of Governors. Linda has been a 
governor at Mousehole School for twelve years and she has worked 
tirelessly to support the staff and the children to ensure that they 
received the best educational experiences during their time at 
Mousehole. She has kindly donated a shield to the school that will be 
presented to the child that has demonstrated our school values 
(confidence, respect and a love of learning) throughout the year as 
nominated by each class teacher. The winner will have their name 
engraved on the shield and the runners up will receive a silver pin. We 
would like to take this opportunity to thank Linda for all that she has 
done over the years and we wish her well on her new adventures. Mr 
Eugene McFadden will be taking over as the new Chair of Governors. 

Next week we are raising money for Save The Children by wearing our 
Christmas jumpers on Thursday 7th December. Any donations much 
appreciated.  

We shall be sending home messages for support with the Christmas Fair 
on Monday 18th December over the next couple of weeks. If you are able 
to help please let the office know or the FROMS team. 

Hope you all have a super weekend and keep well. 

Best wishes                          

Sarah Trow 

Mousehole News 
Friday	1st	December	2023 








Whole School 
attendance: 


90% 

House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 229
GWYNVER: 123
SENNEN: 122
PRAA SANDS: 158

A big thank you to all the 
children who sang at The Tate 

Gallery at the weekend with Ms 
Judge-you did us proud!!












DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Thursday 7th December 2023 Save the 
Children Christmas Jumper day 
Tuesday 12th December 2023 Christmas Concert Paul 
Church 6pm 
Wednesday 13th December Christmas Dinner 
Thursday 14th Musical Instrument Assembly with Parents 
9.30am 
Friday 15th December- Friday Jam Jar Day  for the Fair. 
Monday 18th December Christmas School Fair 
2.30-4.30pm 
Tuesday 19th December 2023-Whole School Cinema 
Trip  
Tuesday 19th December 2023-Last day of the Autumn 
Term 

2023-2024 INSET Days: 
Monday 19th February 2024 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 



 




